
 
Double Churches Elementary School 

PTA Officer Nomination Form 
 

All DCE PTA members may submit nominations for one or more officers to serve next year.  
Elections will be held at the final general PTA meeting on May 10, 2016.  Nomination forms are 
due by Friday, April 29.   
 
Only current PTA members may be nominated.  Nominees should exhibit a positive attitude, 
ethical behavior, and enthusiasm for our school.     

 

 

Your name and phone number (optional): 

  
 

 

PTA also has several committees to chair or serve on.  If you are interested in helping with any of 

these activities next year, please circle below and submit the form with your contact information.  

You may also submit volunteer interests via our website at www.dcespta.com  Thank you! 

Blue Pop Day    Fall Festival  Library Volunteer     Outside Beautification 

Book Fair    Field Day  Santa Shop      Teacher Appreciation 

Cultural Arts (Reflections) Fundraising  Yearbook                   Sara Spano Clothing Bank 

School Dance   Drop Off/Pick Up 

Office: Nominee: Phone Number: 

President 
 

  

Vice President, Fundraising 
 

  

Vice President, Membership 
 

  

Secretary 
 

  

Treasurer 
 

  

http://www.dcespta.com/

